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Hello Bend Ski Club Members! 
 
Here is a rundown of upcoming events and another reminder about registration. 
 
Registration 
 
Registration is open for the 2024-2025 ski season.  Go to the Bend Ski Club Join Us 
Page.  This will walk you through the registration process for ski club membership.  All 
members must complete the registration form (see the link under item 2 on that page).  
At the bottom of the registration is a liability waiver that must be digitally signed every 
year.  If you have not yet joined the Meetup group there are instructions for that as well. 
 
 
 

Kickoff Meeting 
 
We’ll see you 
Wednesday, 
November 13, at 10 
Barrel Brewing East 
for our Kickoff 
Meeting.  Our featured 
speaker will be John 
Merriman, President 
and General Manager 
of Mt. Bachelor.  
Registration is now 
closed but we have 

been able to increase the attendance limit for this event, so if you are on the wait list 
you will be able to attend.  If you are registered but can’t attend, please “Edit RSVP” as 
“Not going” in meetup to so that we have a more accurate count. 
 
 
 
 
 

https://bendskiclub.net/join-us-1
https://bendskiclub.net/join-us-1


Après Ski 
 
The first Après Ski of the year is scheduled for November 26.  Join us at the Broken Top 
Bottle Shop at 4:30 to catch up with your ski buddies as we await opening day.  BTBS 
has an amazing selection of beverages.  The Après Ski events will take place on the 
fourth Tuesday of the month through April. 
 

 
 
 
Holiday Party 
 
Tentatively set for December 9, watch for an update with more details on the holiday 
party.  To attend you will need to be registered for the 2024-2025 season.  A meetup for 
the party will be posted very early in December. 
 
Steve Stephenson 

Communications Coordinator, Bend Ski Club 


